association of california =
-1 | | region 6

school administrators

The Retiree Charter is the largest in Region 6 with about 250
members. We want to hear from you!

This letter from your Charter President was also mailed to you via US mail to your address in the
ACSA database. We wanted to make sure it gets to as many members as possible. If you did not
get it, please contact ACSA at memberservices@acsa.org with your most current information.

Save these dates for Retiree Charter Luncheons: October 11, February 14, and May 9.

Dear Colleagues,

My name is Sandra Prairie and | have recently become the president of our retiree charter. In
hopes of reaching out to more of you to become connected to our group, we are sending this
letter to you to encourage you to first actively support two important bills that call for the repeal of
both the Windfall Elimination Provision (WEP) and the Government Pension Offset (GPO). H.R.
82 (Davis-IL) and H.R. 5723 (Larson-CT) The WEP and GPO are earned benefits that retirees
have paid for. Millions of public service workers and educators are unfairly penalized by the WEP
& GPO. The Windfall Elimination Provision (WEP) penalizes earners who have had two jobs, one
where they paid into Social Security taxes and one in which they paid into a public pension.

Our representative to the state ACSA board, Gail Yothers, emailed a letter on June 24 to Region
6 Retired Charter members asking for a call to action by signing the MoveOn petition via their
website https://sign.moveon.org/petitions/elimination-of-the-unfair

Since we do not have everyone’s email addresses and this is critically important to all of us, we
are reaching out by mail to ask you to support this issue. Also, If you didn’t get the email, please
inform Rose Lock, ACSA Region 6 Executive Director at roselockR6@gmail.com. Rose will
add you to our R6 Retirement Charter email list and send the June 24 email to you. You may
also opt to get future email from your R6 Retirement Charter.

Secondly, we encourage you to stay in touch with your friends and colleagues through the retiree
charter. We hold three luncheons yearly which not only offer opportunities to connect but provide
guest speakers on topics of concern for all. As part of our outreach, we are asking you to provide
us with input on what topics most interest you. Please take a moment to take a quick survey of
what topics would interest you so we can better serve our community of retirees. Click the words
survey link.

Thank you and | hope to see many of you at our 2022-23 luncheons.
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